
 
 
From: Brad Little [mailto:bbblittle@gmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, August 24, 2015 8:44 PM 
To: Council 
Subject: A Superior Street for ALL 
 
Dear City Council, 
 
As a person who rides a bicycle, car, and bus downtown, I support a Superior Street redesign that 
prioritizes healthy transportation options for ALL Duluthians.  
 
Whether I'm riding on two wheels, four wheels, or six wheels, I will usually be compelled to 
walk along Superior St. for at least a few blocks. This is why we should also be prioritizing the 
pedestrian experience on what has the potential to be, our city's finest commercial avenue. 
 
A Superior Street redesign that remains auto-centric and outdated in design is not only foolhardy, 
but fiscally irresponsible. 
 
Please consider the Duluth Bike Coalition's alternative Superior Street design as you meet at the 
council of a whole meeting next Monday evening. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Concerned citizen, cyclist, and customer - Brad Little 
2729 E. 6th St. 
 


